
 

 

Minutes from Friends of Atascadero Lake Board Meeting, February 17, 2015 

In attendance: Nancy Hair, Jon Trumbull, Bob Edmonds, Olan Kaigel, Joni Walter. Guests: Don 

Giessinger, Chris Walter, Dave Highland 

 

 

 Approval of minutes by e-mail from the January 20, 2015 Board Meeting 

 Treasurer’s report/Joni Walter. Balance of: $10,674.25. Credits 0, debits, $320.64 

 Don Giessinger handed over to friends of Atascadero Lake a check for $7000 to go towards well 

costs. Thank you Don! 

 We talked about the “fill line” for the lake and the importance of regular maintenance and 

repair. 

 We are waiting to hear from the city for permission to have a lake perimeter clean-up day in the 

spring. 

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, March 17, 2015, 6:00 pm in the Pavilion. It will be our annual 

meeting and election of Board members.  If you can attend, please do. We welcome all comments 

and questions that would benefit Atascadero Lake. Also, as we have mentioned in the past, we are 

looking for folks who would like to participate and be a board member or volunteer for a 

committee.  WE NEED YOU! There is still so much more work to be done to restore our beautiful 

Atascadero Lake. 

 

Please go to our website for more information and opportunities to donate: 

www.friendsofatascaderolake.com 

 

 


